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Together Everyone Achieves More 

CURWEN WEEKLY 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

Wow, we are at the end of another term! We hope that as we return after half term we see lighter mornings and 
evenings and somewhat better weather – although who knows!! 
  

Thank you so much to all of the parents and carers who attended parents’ evening this week. We really do love 
having you in, and we really hope you like the opportunity to speak to school staff, see the environment, look at your 
child’s books and speak to their teacher. We do try to make it an enjoyable evening with our food tasters and other 
information on offer – thank you so much for your feedback and please do let us know if you have any suggestions 
for future events. If you haven’t already, please also complete our parent survey (details on the newsletter). 
  

Huge thanks as always goes to our amazing staff TEAM who work so hard to make school as enjoyable as they can 
for the children. This term we have had multiple visits out as well as residential stays, visitors in, clubs and 
competitions and lots of other fun experiences to bring learning to life. We thank all of you for your support with 
this, coming on visits and supporting us with payments. 
  

We hope that over the holidays you all have a wonderful time. Do take advantage of local events – we have lots of 
information and resources on our school website. We also look forward to welcoming in children for our half term 
holiday club. Please ensure that if this is booked that children are on time. Unfortunately we are unable to refund in 
the case of non-attendance. 
  

Our very best wishes for a wonderful half term, and a very Happy Chinese New Year to all those celebrating. 
  

Have a lovely break! 
 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

 

 5T & 6R  – 100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 



Back to School on 19th February  

Trips: 

 UEL Sports Dock 
for Year 5 on 21st 
February 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 368 

Julia Donaldson— 265 

Roald Dahl—357 

Charles Dickens — 225 

Team Points: 

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

Lent  Sacrifice  

Assembly Next Week 

   AM – Nate   PM— Hayat 

   RC –  Alizaa   RDR– Ezekiel 

   RM – Zayn   RMC– Tallulah 

   1I – Evelina   1K– Damian 

   1L– Alexa   1W– Stephanie  

   2G – Patrik   2L– Safa  

   2SO – Safwan  2SA– Ollie 

   3F –  Liam   3B– Ainsley 

   3O – Trudy   3H – Kashaf 

   4A –  Brey   4GM – Foday 

   4G – Zakariya  4M – Maryam 

   5CB - Melvyn  5C – Weitang 

   5PB - Gerrard  5T – Alice 

   6A –  Yana   6C – Abid 

   6K – Georgia-Marie 6R – Saynab  

   Sycamore / Oak Class— Shafin S 

 
 

Monday 18th—22nd March 2024 

International Family 
Week 2024 

Thank you to everyone that completed 
the parent survey at parents' evening. If 
you haven't already, please do give us 

your thoughts: https://
www.surveymonkey.com/r/RWVV2FJ  

Friday 22nd March 

Carnival—1:30pm Start 

Monday 18th March 

1:15pm  

Parent Cooking 

competition Bring-a-dish 

Thursday 21st March 

9:15am 

Cultural Fashion Show 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RWVV2FJ
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RWVV2FJ

